

Mississippi School-based Telehealth Summer Program Marketing Toolkit

The School-based Telehealth Summer Program is made possible by the Mississippi Department of Education and sponsored by the University of Mississippi Medical Center.

Flyer

Press Release - CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE PRESS RELEASE TEMPLATE

Flyer

Minor Medical Care and Behavioral Health Care - ENGLISH CLICK HERE TO VIEW AND DOWNLOAD THIS FLYER

Minor Medical Care and Behavioral Health Care – SPANISH CLICK HERE TO VIEW AND DOWNLOAD THIS FLYER

Silvercloud - Mental Health

CLICK HERE TO VIEW AND DOWNLOAD THIS FLYER

Social Media Content

1920x1080 graphic for social media platforms
CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD THIS SOCIAL MEDIA CONTENT

2000X2000 graphic for social media, newsletters, and school websites CLICK HERE TO VIEW AND DOWNLOAD THIS CONTENT

Social Media Post Announcement - *Include this announcement with the social media graphic content listed above*

School's out but telehealth is still available! Mississippi School-based Telehealth is
here for students all summer and is free of charge to students enrolled in Mississippi
K-12 public schools. The program begins June 1. A parent or guardian must be present
for the virtual visit. For appointments call 601-815-2020 and ask for a *summer telehealth visit*. Learn more at umc.edu/k12.

Newsletter Announcement - *Include an announcement option with your selected flyer and/or graphic content listed above*

- If your student needs care during the summer, telehealth is here.
- If your child needs minor medical care or behavioral health care while school's out, here's a fast, convenient way to see a provider online. Mississippi School-based Telehealth is here for students all summer and is free of charge to students enrolled in Mississippi K-12 public schools. Your child can see a UMMC nurse practitioner or licensed counselor on a smartphone, tablet, or computer wherever you are. The program begins June 1. A parent or guardian must be present for the virtual visit. For appointments call 601-815-2020 and ask for a *summer telehealth visit*. Learn more at umc.edu/k12

Call for Appointment: 601.815.2020

Website:

http://www.umc.edu/k12

